Library Board Meeting
October 11, 2022

Attended:

Frieda Phillips
Vanessa Conner
JoLeah Tettleton
Jennifer Mitchell

Absent:

Stan Crisel

Kelly Burge

Dee Smith
Michael Sullivan
Mandy McMillon
Courtney Ruser

Meeting called to order at 7:10 pm by JoLeah Tettleton. Minutes read by Vanessa Conner —
motioned and approved.

Main discussion focused on December auto tour fundraiser. To date, no completed forms or
sign-ups filed. Library also accepting monetary donations during fundraiser.

The second technology grant is in progress to gain/replace two more computers, and JoLeah and
Michael continue bar-coding books on main floor.

In other business and updates: on December 8", at 6-8 pm. Parents as teachers will be hosting a
Santa and Christmas event. This event needs volunteers for snacks, story time, and gifts. Further plans
will be discussed at November’s board meeting.

Next meeting was set for November 8", 2022. Current meeting was adjourned, with motion and
approval, at 7:27 pm.



